

Annual Parish Meeting

Monday 9th May 2011 7.00pm 
Dodleston Village Hall

MINUTES


1. Apologies
None received

2. Welcome
Cllr Maughan welcomed the 14 members of the public/councillors to the meeting.

3. Chairman’s Report 2010-2011
Cllr Maughan read his annual report to the meeting.  The report will be posted on the Parish Council web site.

5.	Parishioners questions and comments
Mrs Nuttall is concerned about the dust on the car park; it is blowing around the local houses.  Councillors are aware of the ongoing problems relating to the car park, there are no further funds available for repairs at the present time and the area does not qualify for grants.  Councillors can continue to speak to the Church and DVF who are the main users of the car park to help fund repairs.

Dr Nuttall continues to pursue repair of the potholes on Church Road and is waiting for a date for permanent repair and not patches.

Thank you to Dr Nuttall for his continued support with road issues and bus problems.

Resident John Lloyd noted that more kissing gates are needed along the footpaths in the village.  Farmers are blocking fences; this stops walker’s dogs being able to get through.  Clerk to be asked to research if any grants are currently available for kissing gates and speak to R Bellis.

Resident Sheena Parker noted that cars parking on Church Road and Penfold Way are causing concern once again.
				
6. Date of next meeting
Monday 7th May 2012, 7.00pm
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